
With the ongoing uncertainty of COVID-19, the FHCF will again be holding our annual Participating 
Insurers Workshop virtually in 2021. We would enjoy nothing more than hosting our workshop in person 
and seeing everyone face-to-face and hope this will be a reality in 2022. 
 
The webinar will run from 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM ET on Thursday, June 3, 2021, and will cover technical 
information for the upcoming 2021/2022 Contract Year.  
 
To participate in the webinar, sign up by clicking the link below. 
 

 
 

 
Register Now 

 

 
 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Donna at 850-413-1349 or donna.sirmons@sbafla.com. 
We hope you’ll join us. 
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